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FOI Ref: OPCC 51-2023
	
Request: 21st November 2023

Response: 15th December 2023


I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) holds the information requested, as outlined below:

Question:	
Under the FOI Act, I’d like to request the following information from Dyfed-Powys Police and Crime Commissioner please.

1. Name of organisation SIRO (Senior Information Risk Owner) or similar post (Chief Information Governance Officer etc), or responsible person for SIRO duties

1. Contact email of person named in request No. 1. 

1. Name of organisation DPO (Data Protection Officer) or responsible person for DPO duties. 

1. Contact email of DPO.   

1. Have you appointed, or do you plan on appointing or delegating the position of IAO to any employees? 

6. Whom is responsible for the leading IAO structure, I.E. the SIRO/’Lead’ IAO/Head of Governance/Head of Corporate Services etc.? 

7. Whom is responsible for reviewing and implementing any training needs for the IAO’s? (A job title is fine) 

8. Spend on external IAO training over the past 5 years, per year (financial year), or is the training delivered internally (if at all)? 

9. Are you or have you considered becoming ISO 27001 compliant or certified? 

10. Following on from Q11, If so whom is/would be responsible for implementation or exploration of ISO 27001? (as in, the person/job title) 


Answer: 
1. Carys Morgans Chief Executive 
2. carys.morgans@dyfed-powys.police.uk
3. Neil Evans – Business Manager
4. Neil.evans@dyfed-powys.police.uk 
5. We currently have no one appointed as an IAO but are considering delegating the position to an employee.
6. Not applicable 
7. Not applicable
8. £0 and no internal training
9. We are not considering becoming ISO 27001 compliant
10. Not applicable



	


This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed in December 2023
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